




The board welcomes and encourages member input on the show schedule, number of 

shows and any other showing feedback. It was suggested that we try to get a show in 

Cheyenne and potentially Estes again. And Adams County has some dates available as well. 

There was also a suggestion to keep AQHA Ranch Riding as part of our shows or 

incorporating other AQHA classes as well. 

2. Awards Banquet

The goal is to have our year end awards banquet in February. The date and location

have not been determined. Cintia Armstrong and Kim Sterkel will be in charge of this event.

3. Website was discussed.  It was moved and seconded to renew Jenn Eastwoods contract

for the 2019 year for $1,000.

IV. Agenda and Time of Next Meeting

The next meeting will be at 6:30PM on Thursday January 10, 2019 at: 

Weld County Extension Office 

525 N 15th Ave 

Greeley, CO 80631 

The agenda for the next meeting has not been finalized. But will include 2019 show 

schedule, year end awards banquet and other topics as deemed necessary. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40PM by Bill Gentle. 

Minutes submitted by Colette Ledlow. 


